

Hyattsville Volunteer Fire Department, Inc.

6200 Belcrest Road – Hyattsville, Maryland 20782 www.hvfd.com 301-927-5770

April 8, 2024

To: Jarod Towers, Chief of Police, Hyattsville City Police Dept.

From: Ryan Pidgeon, Fire Chief, Hyattsville Volunteer Fire Dept.

Subject: Donation Request for two 2009 Chevrolet Impalas

Dear Chief Towers,

I hope this message finds you well. On behalf of the Hyattsville Volunteer Fire Department, I am writing to kindly request the donation of two 2009 Chevrolet Impalas from the Hyattsville City Police Department.

Vehicle 1: PD-64 (2009 Chevrolet Impala)

Vehicle 2: PD-61 (2009 Chevrolet Impala)

These vehicles will not be used for emergency response but will be instrumental in supporting our department members in various training programs and other administrative activities. We assure you that the vehicles will be well-maintained and utilized responsibly for our needs. Your generous contribution will significantly benefit our organization and the residents we serve.

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to the possibility of receiving your support.

Respectively,

Ryan Pidgeon

Fire Chief